
CITY OF VAUGHAN 
 

EXTRACT FROM COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES OF JANUARY 20, 2015 
 

Item 25, Report No. 2, of the Committee of the Whole, which was adopted without amendment by the 
Council of the City of Vaughan on January 20, 2015. 
 
 
 
25 NEW BUSINESS- RESOLUTION WITH RESPECT TO FIREWORKS DISPLAY PERMIT 
 UNDER BY-LAW #124-98  
 
The Committee of the Whole recommends approval of the recommendation contained in the 
following resolution submitted by Councillor Racco, dated January 13, 2015: 
 

Member’s Resolution 
 
Whereas, a number of residents have complained about the noise associated with large fireworks 
displays in proximity to residential neighbourhoods; and  
 
Whereas, the fireworks display permit process under bylaw #124-98 was last reviewed in 2006; 
 
Be it therefore resolved that appropriate staff bring forward a report by the completion of the first 
quarter of 2015 to a Committee of the Whole meeting with a review of the fireworks bylaw and the 
fireworks display permit bylaw, especially in relation to the applications in close proximity to 
residential subdivisions. 
 

The foregoing matter was brought to the attention of the Committee by Councillor Racco. 
 
 


